
Donors Update—May 2019 
 

Exciting things are happening and 
we are on course to break ground! 
 
We exceeded the City’s fundraising goal, raising 
$1.8M. The Museum has full City support, we won 
our incentive $667k, and saved the project. 
 
We are within $1 million of having our total $9.2M in 
hand to start 6-12 months of construction. 
 
We’ve pulled our building permit!  
Construction must start in August. 
 
The clock is ticking… the City is updating our lease 
agreement – eta June 1. 

 
 
Our goal is to raise that last million for 
construction by June 1, sign the new lease with 
the City and BREAK GROUND on the City’s 
newest cultural treasure. 
 

Can you help us meet that goal? 

• Make another gift? 

• Host a house party with your friends? 

• Introduce us to potential donors? 

 
AND, it’s time to flesh out our exhibits so they can be 

ready when we open. We’re actively collecting stories 

so that we can create a true community museum.  

 

Do we have your story? 

 
Thank you for your support! 
 
 
Laura Bajuk 
Executive Director 
C: 650.561.5090 

The vision for a new museum.                 paloaltomuseum.org 


